ALEHOUSEWELLS  SCHOOL  MINUTES 17TH JANUARY 2017

Apologies:  None
Minutes of last meeting: 
Welcome:  Michael welcomed Mrs Hughes as HT. Staff delighted.
Christmas presents: Christmas presents left over from fair are currently been stored in Mrs Hughes’s office, Michelle to speak to Gary about it possibly been stored in their garage. There was a possibility of swapping presents with KPS but this is not necessary. No need to buy more presents for next year. 
Future fundraising: No news from fundraising. Disco on the 9th February will be organised by Paula. Paula to organise snacks and parent helpers. School to put out texts. Mrs Brookes to do disco tickets. Helpers to sell tickets at breaktimes. (Michael, Susan and Elma). Tickets to go on sale 8th and 8th February.
School website: New website on the horizon. Mrs Denning is working on the website.
Outside play equipment: Getting old outside play equipment  removed and new equipment installed before the end of the financial year(Easter).
Disco laptop:  Mrs Hughes has spoken to the IT departmentNeeds a CC4 license which is council approved. New laptop will cost £437.00.  Will see if we can borrow one for the disco on the 9th February in the meantime.
HT Report: Mrs Skinner is working in P6 on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Mrs Shortland on Monday and Tuesday. 
AOB:  Kinellar school  has a outside container, the council are working on costs for us to purchase. Co-op donated all their christms decorations. Santa’s Grotto been revamped. Mrs Brooks bought 6 rolls of Christmas paper from Morrisons for 10p a roll for next year.
Date of next meeting:  25th April 2017

